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Berit Henderson and Deputy Chiet Kim Esselmann. I his project completed the work for the girls to
earn their Silver Award through the Girl Scouts of Manitou.

Matdogs come through for HeartSafe

The Cedarburg Matdogs hosted their annual Grant Schoen Beginners Tournament in the field house
at Cedarburg High School Feb. 4. Despite the snowy weather there were almost 200 wrestlers from 4K to
eighth grade from all over the state. The tournament provides kids that are new to the sport a chance to
experience an actual tournament in a positive environment competing with others that are just as new.
The tournament is named in memory of a Cedarburg wrestler, Grant Schoen, who passed away in 2013
due to Sudden Cardiac Arrest. Grant’s parents, Jeff and Tammy Schoen, started HeartSafe Wisconsin
in 2014 to help provide awareness of SCA and provide education, CPR training and AED’sto schools,
businesses and communities.

As part of the tournament, T-shirts were sold to raise money for the organization. The Matdogs
were able to raise $750 this year for HeartSafe Wisconsin to support their mission. For more
information, visit www.heartsafewisconsin.org.

Pictured from left are Matdogs head coach Matt Gartman,
Jeff Schoen of HeartSafe Wisconsin and Matdogs president Yvette Roller. BT
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